
 

Media Advisory 

Greenwood Cemetery Master Plan Review and Update Public Meeting 

 

Owen Sound, Ontario – Wednesday, December 11, 2019 – The City of Owen Sound has 
undertaken a review and update of the Greenwood Cemetery Master Plan. The Master Plan 
provides guidance to ensure that the Cemetery continues to meet the changing needs of the 
community. 
 
Based on the feedback received from the Open House and the online survey, and a review of the 
statistics and industry best practices, City staff will present a draft of the 2019 Greenwood Cemetery 
Master Plan at the Community Services Committee meeting on December 18, 2019. The public 
will have an opportunity to provide feedback on the recommendations in the Master Plan at this 
meeting. 
 

Event Location: 
City Hall (808 2nd Avenue East, Owen Sound) 

 
Date & Time: 

Wednesday, December 18, 2019 
Presentation and Public Meeting – 5:30 PM – 6:00 PM 

 
The agenda will be available for review prior to the meeting at the following location: 
owensound.civicweb.net 

 

-30- 
 

For more information, please contact Adam Parsons, Manager of Parks and Open Space at 519-
376-1440 ext. 1221 or email to aparsons@owensound.ca.  

Owen Sound City Hall is located at 808 2nd Avenue East, Owen Sound, Ontario, N4K 2H4 

https://www.owensound.ca/en/city-hall/greenwood-cemetery-master-plan.aspx
https://owensound.civicweb.net/filepro/documents/119297
mailto:aparsons@owensound.ca

